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Tuesday 25th June 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Following on from the gala trials, your child has been selected to represent South Harringay in 
the friendly swimming gala against North Harringay Primary School.  

The gala takes place next Wednesday, 3rd July, from 1:15pm until 3:15pm, in our school pool.  

Children will need to arrive at school prepared with their swimming kit on this day. 

The children will have an earlier lunch on Wednesday, so please provide them with a small, 
healthy snack and a bottle of water to have after the gala has finished. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kelli  
 
Kelli Arnold 
Assistant Head 


